
	
	

Send your comments or questions to: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG September 2019 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- The project team presented to the SF Historic Preservation Commission 
on September 18th. 

- A package of project documents was provided to the UC Regents on 
September 19th for review and approval at their November meeting. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- A Town Hall hosted by ZSFG Vice Dean Sue Carlisle will detail the results 

of Design Development. October 24th at 12pm in Carr Auditorium. 

- The project team will present to the SF Health Commission on October 1st. 

- The next ZSFG Community Meeting with our neighbors is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 16th, from 6:30-8:00pm in Building 5, room 2A6. 

- Our next UCSF-RAB-ZSFG newsletter will come to your email inbox soon!  

Reminder of the Month: We started with an approximate program.  

  
  

 

  
  
  
Input from faculty, staff, managers, chiefs, and 75 Design Group 
members over many months refined the design to meet our needs! 
 

Action Steps: Mark the Town Hall date on your calendar: 10/24 


